
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 
 

TRANSGENDER ISSUES IN THE WORKPLACE:  
LEGAL AND CULTURAL COMPETENCIES 

 
 

June 16, 2019 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 
 

Program Summary 
 

This presentation will explore New Jersey laws that protect and/or impact the transgender 
community in the workplace and in places of public accommodation and review the meaning of 
various terms necessary to understand and have a working knowledge of transgender issues. 
 
 

Eligibility 
 

This program is open to attorneys in the Department of Law and Public Safety and county 
prosecutors’ offices.  Registrants will receive the course materials prior to the program date. 
 
 

Faculty 
 

Robyn B. Gigl, Esq. is a partner at Gluck Walrath, LLP in Trenton, New Jersey. She handles 
complex employment law and commercial litigation and has tried cases in both state and federal 
courts.  She was one of the defense attorneys in a 21-month federal trial – the longest criminal trial 
in the state’s history – in which all the defendants were acquitted.  Robyn is a member of the New 
Jersey Supreme Court’s Committee on Minority Concerns and the Co-chair of the New Jersey 
State Bar Association’s Judicial and Prosecutorial Appointments Committee. Robyn is also a Past 
Chair of the LGBT Rights Section of the Bar Association as well as a member of the Diversity 
Committee, Women in The Profession Section and the Judicial Administration Committee. She is  



 
 
a trustee of the NJ State Bar Foundation, the Chair of the Foundation’s Respect Newsletter 
Editorial Board and a member of the Board of Directors of Garden State Equality.  Robyn is the 
Co-author of the Chapter “Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964” published in Gender Identity 
and Sexual Orientation in the Workplace (BNA - 2014); and articles that have appeared in the 
American Bar Association’s GPSolo Magazine, New Jersey Lawyer Magazine, the Diversity 
Committee’s Newsletter and the LGBT Rights Section’s Newsletter.  Robyn is a frequent speaker 
on LGBTQ issues, including being interviewed on NPR.  She is a graduate of Stonehill College, 
and Villanova University School of Law where she was a Member of the Villanova Law Review.   
 
 

CLE Credit 
 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 2.0 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 2.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism in the 
Diversity, Inclusion and Elimination of Bias category.   
 

 
Registration 

 
Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 


